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In this weekly post, we feature online articles and policy reports published recently,
and other helpful research tools.

Read about how Texas declining to expand Medicaid may affect the Hispanic
population. (National Council of La Raza, August 19, 2014)
Examine America's changing refugee population. (The Washington Post, August
13, 2014)
Consider how hospitals are handling charity care in light of the Affordable Care
Act. (Kaiser Health News, August 18, 2014)
Read the report, An Unbalanced Recovery: Real Wage and Job Growth Trends.
(National Employment Law Project, ©2014)
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http://www.nclr.org/index.php/about_us/news/news_releases/texas_rejection_of_medicaid_expansion_leaves_statess_families_economy_vulnerable/
http://www.washingtonpost.com/news/storyline/wp/2014/08/13/how-americas-refugee-population-has-changed-over-time/
http://www.kaiserhealthnews.org/Stories/2014/August/18/Hospitals-Reconsider-Charity-For-Patients-Who-Decline-Health-Coverage.aspx
http://www.nelp.org/page/content/Unbalanced-Recovery/?wpisrc=nl-wonkbk&wpmm=1

